


Larry Wintters gave the quotes for the two (2) bids that we received from J2 Construction Services
and S&R Stubbs Construction. J2 Construction bid $8.65 per foot and S&R Stubbs Construction bid
$8.00 per foot. Both bids do not include road bores. The Board awarded the project to S&R Stubbs

Construction.

Ennis Bynum made a motion to accept the bid from S&R Stubbs Construction. Rick Hensley seconded

the motion. Motion carried by unanimous vote.

Larry Wintters will have information on obtaining a new excavator on the Agenda for September’s
meeting.

Rick Hensley made a motion to adjourn the meeting and William Thomas seconded the motion.
Motion carried by unanimous vote. Meeting adjourned at 5:37 P.M.

Minutes taken by Mark Wintters. Typed by Carrie Marsh.

Approved this 2" Day of September 2025 by vote of the Sand Flat Water Supply Corporation

Board of Directors.

il

heth Langley, President




